

## NOTICE OF BUDGET

Notice is hereby given that the draft Budget for Dún Laoghaire-Rathdown County Council for the financial year ending 31st December 2024 has been prepared and will be considered by the County Council at the Budget Meeting to be held on Tuesday 28th November 2023 at 5pm in the Council Chamber, County Hall, Dún Laoghaire.

A copy of the said draft Budget has been deposited in the offices of Dún Laoghaire-Rathdown County Council at County Hall, Dún Laoghaire and Dundrum Office Park, Main Street, Dundrum and may be inspected there free of charge by any member of the public. A copy will also be available to view on the Council's website.

A copy of the draft Budget will be supplied to every person making application therefore at a price of €5.

Frank Curran, Chief Executive, County Hall, Dún Laoghaire.

17th November 2023.

Dún Laoghaire-Rathdown County Council,
County Hall, Dún Laoghaire, Co. Dublin, Ireland
Comhairle Contae Dhún Laoghaire-Ráth an Dúin,
Halla an Chontae, Dún Laoghaire, Co. Átha Cliath, Éire
Tel: 01 205 4700 Email: info@dlrcoco.ie Web: www.dlrcoco.ie